
 
 
 
 

LACOMBE POLICE SERVICE 

 

 

c o u r a g e  *  c o m p a s s i o n  *  c h a r a c t e r  *  c o m m i t m e n t  

  

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

April 2, 2020  

Lacombe, Alberta      

 

On 28 March, 2020, The Lacombe Police Service recovered a number of stolen vehicles from an address 

on Emily Crescent. Investigation led police to an address where 2017 Audi Q7 and a 2019 Ford F150 

were recovered. This file is still under investigation at this time. 

 

On 29 March, 2020, The Lacombe Police Service received a complaint of a stolen truck from a business 

in the area of 45a Street, Lacombe. Police attended and observed the gates to the business which had 

been rammed by a vehicle causing significant damage. The stolen truck is identified as a 2004 White 

Ford F450 with a dump box, Alberta marker PVY836. This file is still under investigation at this time. 

 

On 30 March, 2020, The Lacombe Police Service responded to 49 Avenue where a stolen mobile crane 

had been located. Police were able to locate the owner of the crane, and determined that it had been 

stolen from a business in the area of 45 Avenue. This file is still under investigation at this time. 

 

 

If you have information about any of these incidents, please contact the Lacombe Police Service at 403-782-
3279 or call your local police. If you want to remain anonymous, you can contact Crime Stoppers by phone at 
1-800-222-8477. Visit the Lacombe Police Service website at lacombepolice.ca 
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